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NHSHP Scholarship Award Guidelines 

Richard Madden and Linda Doerr Memorial Scholarship Award 
Purpose
The NHSHP Student Scholarship Award recognizes and honors outstanding pharmacy students as future leaders of the profession.
Eligibility

Doctor of Pharmacy students must have completed at least one professional year of study in an accredited college of pharmacy.  Applicants must be a resident of New Hampshire or attending a school of pharmacy in New Hampshire.  These students must demonstrate engagement with professional pharmacy organizations and a high level of academic achievement and leadership.
Evaluation Criteria

The following will be considered in selecting the award recipient:

1. Letter of interest

2. Involvement with professional national pharmacy organizations (especially ASHP)

3. Involvement with professional state pharmacy organizations (especially NHSHP or other ASHP state affiliate)
4. Involvement with professional pharmacy student organizations (especially ASHP student affiliates)
5. Involvement with other collegiate student organizations
6. Involvement in community service activities
7. GPA

8. One letter of recommendation

Submission

Complete the primary Scholarship Application document.  Please include the following documents with your application:
· Copy of Student ID

· Letter of Interest (No more than 500 words): Describe why you believe you should be the recipient of the NHSHP student scholarship.  We are particularly interested in relevant extra-curricular activities, activities which demonstrate leadership roles that you have accepted, and future leadership-related goals.  If there are special circumstances you believe the Scholarship Committee should know about you, please describe them as well.
· CV: This should include descriptions of your involvement in national, state, and student organizations, pharmacy work experience, community service, honors and awards 
· Official Transcript: This should include your cumulative GPA
· This should be an official transcript sent from your school 
· 1 Letter of Recommendation
· Letter should be from a professional who can speak about your activities and leadership roles
· Letter should be mailed or emailed directly from the letter of recommendation writer
· Applicants should use the “Letter of Recommendation Guidance” document when requesting letter of recommendation. This includes question prompts for the recommendation. It also includes information on the scholarship purpose, eligibility, and evaluation criteria.

The Scholarship Application, Copy of Student ID, Letter of Interest, and CV should be emailed to Melissa.S.Drye@Hitchcock.org.   An Official Transcript and Letter of Recommendation (if mailed), can be addressed as follows:

Melissa Drye

Dartmouth Cancer Center
1 Medical Center Drive

Lebanon, NH 03756

Deadline: A complete application must be received no later than January 12, 2024. 
Questions:  Questions regarding the award application process should also be sent to Melissa.S.Drye@Hitchcock.org.
Process
Once you submit your complete application, you will receive an email reply acknowledging receipt of the application within 5 business days.  The NHSHP Scholarship Committee will review all award applications and notify applicants of the results by April 2024.  Up to two $2,500 awards will be presented annually, if awarded, by the NHSHP Scholarship Committee Chairperson and NHSHP President during a spring/summer NHSHP CE Program.
